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Mr. K. V. Seyfrit, Director, Region IV
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission # g
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000 0 g
Arlington, Texas 76013 rec 5WED

Subject: Waterford SES Unit 3 JAN 151982>- E9 '-
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Significant Construction Deficiency No. 23

" Defective Valve Actuators (Fisher Controls)" 7, " a; /
T

Fourth Interim Report
% /

Reference: Telecon to L. Martin (NRC) from L. L. Bass (LP&L) da N/ 1

Dear Mr. Seyfrit:

The final report on the subject item was due to be submitted by November 30,
1981. At this time replacement material has been received and work orders
have been issued to accomplish the replacement of the ten (10) valve actuators.
It is estimated that this work will be completed by December 24, 1981.

Based on the above, a final report on Significant Construction Deficiency
No. 23 will be submitted by January 8, 1982.

Yours very truly,

6'lW Lf
D. L. Aswell

DLA/LLB/grf

cc: 1) Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

2) Director
Office of Management
Information and Program Control
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555
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